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Our current system of voting is fair, effective, and efficient. All citizens of Oregon, 

whether they are disabled or not, can’t miss work on a workday, or have other 

barriers to waiting around on one specific day to vote can have their voices heard. 

Changing back to the archaic and barrier filled way of needing to find your voting 

area, waiting in line to vote, and missing work seems like a major step back for voting 

rights. 


